
I am the vine; you are the
branches. If you remain in
me and I in you, you will
bear much fruit. --John
15:5
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St. Paul Church, Genesee Depot

Come for the
fish--stay for the
fun!
FREE BINGO this Friday
at the fish fry. Bingo
starts at 5:30pm in the
Galleria.
Free to play. 
10 rounds or until all
prizes are gone!

Sponsored by 
St. Paul 

Social Committee



What's New

Missed last week's Mass? 
Catch it here on YouTube.  

Represent your family, honor
someone special, or remember a
loved one who has passed away

by donating toward the purchase
of church flowers and decorations

this year. Check the bulletin for
more info!

International Women’s Day
March 8th Happy 75th Birthday,

Archbishop Listecki!
March 12

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1MbGfR2HrKVSwcbQLxS-Xw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1MbGfR2HrKVSwcbQLxS-Xw


What's New

Make sure you follow St. Paul
Church on Facebook to receive

the latest news and information! 

Did you know?
St. Bruno Parish School has lots to offer

young learners!
K3 & K4 programs are open to children who are 3

or 4 by September 1st of the fall they will begin
classes.

For more information, email the school at: 
info@stbrunoparishschool.com or call  262-965-

2291.

Volunteers are still needed
at the Fish Fry! Sign up

HERE to help!  

Is Love a Feeling or a
Choice? 

What the Catholic Church Teaches
About True Love in Marriage -

https://bit.ly/3T13Eu3

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulgeneseenet/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094EA4AA2DA7F49-48332281-stpaul
https://bit.ly/3T13Eu3?fbclid=IwAR0Ymq6e29qXVwhSSTojoUJYXO3D0w6-fXFWbKRMVBsJk43Dwd_g_JS8FN8

